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TO SOUTHEAST ALASKA“Declare his glory among the heathen,
his wonders among all people.”

Dear Friends, 

What a privilege to write our first prayer letter! There is no greater joy and honor than to serve 
Jesus Christ with our whole lives. Reality has set in at the Fisher residence. We have always heard 
of missionaries packing up, selling what they had, and going on deputation. It’s a completely 
different experience when it’s you! In the month of June, we moved into a 26 foot trailer to save on 
monthly expenses. God has blessed us with a gracious family that has allowed us to stay on their 
property for free. 

July 22nd was our last day at Victory Baptist Church. We were in seven churches during 
those last days of July spreading word about what God has done for us. We earnestly hope and 
pray that God will send us to our field quickly. 

During the month of July we saw five precious souls make a profession of faith in Christ. I 
knocked on Zurrey’s door on a Tuesday morning. She grew up with an Apostolic Pastor as a Dad. 
She let me know that she was not sure of her salvation. As I explained to her that Jesus Christ paid 
for all of her sins, past, present, and future her eyes began to well up with tears. “I've never heard 
that", she said. Zurrey hung on to every word as I clearly explained the Gospel to her. It seemed 
she was so familiar with the Truths of God’s Word, but that nobody had ever made it personal and 
accessible too her. As we finished the conversation I asked if she had ever placed her faith in Christ 
for the forgiveness of ALL of her sins. She hadn’t, but she was glad at that moment to trust Christ as 
her Savior. Praise the Lord the Gospel still works in 2017 for lost people! 

To those of you praying and supporting us, that is fruit that abounds to your account! Thank 
you for those of you who have picked us up for support over the last couple weeks. Already during 
the month of July we reached 4% of our needed goal of $6,000! Please rejoice over this with us! 
God is increasing our burden for the people of Alaska on a daily basis, we are excited to go and 
labor in love, in prayer, and in His work. 

Finally, my brethren, be strong in the Lord, and in the power of His might! 

July 2017 

Of Him, and through Him, and to Him, 
The Fisher Family
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